
  

What a year it has been in ALC Blue! We have had so 

many fun experiences and trips.  

We say goodbye to 4 children from our class who will 

move onto secondary school. We wish them the best of 

luck for the future and we hope they will come back to 

visit us!  

Thanks to our wonderful A.N.A’s Sinéad, Susan and 

Alicia who have supported us along the way.  

We hope everyone has a great summer! 

Siobhán  
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Our last birthday celebration of the year in ALC Blue! 

 



 

Rocky our therapy dog who we read with! Have a nice 
summer Rocky! 

 


